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Mission Statement 

Living to the glory of God 

 

Please remember that St. Mark’s is a scent-free and peanut-

free church to enable everyone to worship and enjoy 
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St. Mark’s Church – St. John’s, Newfoundland 
May 29, 2016 

 
Today’s bulletin is given 

to the glory of God 
in loving memory of Hugh Butler 

from June and family 
 
 

SERVICES FOR THIS WEEKEND:                 May 29 
Sunday – 10:00 a.m. Holy Eucharist  
 
EUCHARISTIC ASSISTANTS FOR THIS WEEKEND:  May 29 
Sunday – 10:00 a.m. Fraser Davidson, Mary White 
 
GIFT BEARERS FOR THIS SUNDAY:     May 29 
Barbara & Francis Keating 
 
AUDIO TECHNICIAN FOR THIS SUNDAY:    May 29 
Mark Cox 
 
USHERS FOR THIS SUNDAY:      May 29 
Team 7 – Captain: Ivy Handregan 
 
HOSPITALITY TEAM FOR THIS SUNDAY:    May 29 
Herb & Sandra Pack, Joe & Jean Murcell, Betty Lewis 
 
SERVICES FOR NEXT WEEKEND:                June 5 
Sunday – 8:30 a.m. Holy Eucharist  
Sunday – 10:30 a.m. Holy Eucharist  
 
EUCHARISTIC ASSISTANTS FOR NEXT WEEKEND:  June 5 
Sunday – 8:30 a.m. Kim Petley  
Sunday – 10:30 a.m. Ernestine Worley, Rick Cullen  
 
AUDIO TECHNICIAN FOR NEXT SUNDAY:    June 5 
Darrell Gover 
 



USHERS FOR NEXT SUNDAY:      June 5 
Team 8 – Captain: Daisy Petite 
 
HOSPITALITY TEAM FOR NEXT SUNDAY:    June 5 
Heather Myers, Gwen Hanson, Marilyn Beaton, Rosalind Bartlett 
 
 
EVENTS FOR THE WEEK: 
Monday, May 30 
 7:00 p.m. C.L.B. Banquet 
 
Tuesday, May 31 (Office Closed – Administration Day) 
 8:00 p.m. Senior Choir Practice 
 
Wednesday, June 1 
 2:00 p.m.  Holy Eucharist (LTCF) 
 6:00 for 6:30 p.m. A.C.W Closing Dinner 
 
Thursday, June 2 
 11:00 a.m. Holy Eucharist (Bonaventure Ret. Centre) 
 7:00 p.m. Baptism Rehearsal 
 
Saturday, June 4 

8:00 a.m. Attic Cleanup 
 
 
A.C.W. CLOSING DINNER – LAST CHANCE FOR TICKETS 
St. Mark's A.C.W. Annual Closing Dinner will be held on Wednesday, 
June 1, at 6:00 for 6:30 p.m. at the church hall.  A hot turkey dinner will 
be served with dessert.  Tickets are $17.00 each and will be sold 
following the church service this morning by A.C.W. members.  This is 
a relaxing, enjoyable evening and all ladies of the parish are welcome. 
 
LTCF VOLUNTEERS 
Volunteers are reminded that the monthly worship at the Long Term 
Care Facility will take place on Wednesday, June 1, at 2:00 p.m. 
 
 
 



CHURCH SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 
Beginning on Wednesday, June 1, the church office will move to its 
summer hours schedule.  The office will be open Monday – Friday 
from 9:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. and 1:30 – 3:30 p.m.  Regular hours will 
resume after Labour Day. 
 
CLOTHING SWAP 
Saturday, June 11, at St. Mark’s Church Hall from 11 a.m. – 3 p.m.  A 
unique and economical fundraiser in support of the C.L.B. Tour of 
Honour.  It’s as easy as A,B,C:  A) Bring along your gently used 
clothing that is just taking up space in your closet (minimum two 
items).  B) Make a donation of $5.00 at the door.  C) Peruse through 
items that others have brought in and take home as many as you 
like.  If you have growing children, this is a great way to trade up 
sizes.  All remaining clothing will be donated to the Diabetes 
Association’s Clothesline. 
 
PARISH CYCLE OF PRAYER 
Shawn & Lori Barnes    Kimberley Barrett 
Tolson & Charlotte Barrington  Wayne & Valerie Barrington 
Rosalind Bartlett     Janice & Andrew Batstone 
Max & Wendy Batten    Marilyn Beaton 
Mary Belbin      Steve Best & Rick Hibbs 
 
C.L.B. MURDER MYSTERY 
Friends and countrymen, you are invited to join Robin Hood and his 
merry band of men (and women) June 23 and 24 for a village feast, in 
the heart of Sherwood Forest, in the land ruled by the mighty King 
Arns of Avalon.  This past year has been one of great success for 
Robin Hood and his band of thieves as Robin continues to outsmart 
and outwit the Sherriff of Nottingham and his Chief Tax Collector, Sir 
Ralph of Mt. Pearl.  The night promises to be filled with laughter and 
intrigue.  Tickets are $30 each and can be purchased by calling 709-
697-9746 or emailing: CLBMurderMystery@gmail.com.  Proceeds 
support the C.L.B. Regimental Band and the Tour of Honour. 
 
 
 
 

mailto:CLBMurderMystery@gmail.com


PROJECT HERO 
St. Mark’s is very proud of its relationship with Virginia Park 
Elementary.  We first gathered for worship as a parish community in 
the gym there and today St. Mark’s is pleased to run the Breakfast 
Program at the school.  This summer the Principal of VPE, Mr. Rodney 
Drover, will be representing Canadian teachers and Newfoundland 
(NLTA) in the country of Sierra Leone.  As part of their work there this 
summer they are seeking to honour each and every teacher for the 
amazing courage, resiliency, optimism and honour they bring to the 
teaching profession.  His hope is to present every teacher that is a part 
of his work there this summer a handwritten letter offering them hope 
and support.  The project is called 'Project Hero'.  This is where he 
needs our help.  He is requesting that friends, friends of friends, family 
of friends, colleagues, etc. take the time to write a letter to a teacher in 
Sierra Leone.  He wants to collect those letters in June so that he can 
pack them and bring them with him. Please join in this project and take 
the time to use words to create peace and hope for a country of people 
who truly need it.  Mr. Drover estimates that he will need about 250 
letters.  Thank you for taking the time to support this project.  All 
letters and any questions you might have can be directed to Mr. 
Drover at 753-7924 or rodneydrover@nlesd.ca.  
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